
Starting Strong Parents is a diverse and welcoming group of people who 
are caring for infants, toddlers and young children in the Portland area. We 
support each other and our community to be the best it can be for all children 
and their families. 

•	 Discover opportunities for your child’s care and early childhood education
•	 Learn how you can be a champion for greater equity, affordability and 

quality in child care
•	 Get support and info from other parents and caregivers

Virtual meetings via Zoom every other Thursday at 7pm. This month it is held 
on October 7 and October 21. 

For more info:  www.portlandstartingstrong.org/parent-council 
or contact Marcques at mhouston@porltandconnected.org

Link to join meeting: https://bit.ly/startingstrongparents

join OUR portland parent group!


